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By Goran and Jolana Petrinic 

ast week we held  a book 

promotion for a children 

education book called 
"Following the Forests 

Footprints". It emphasises the 

importance of connecting the heart of a 
child with nature. Our blessed family, 

many second generation and some of 

their parents, supported the event with 
singing, reciting and creative games for 

kids. 

The event was very successful. Many of 

the around eighty people who attended 

have been deeply moved. All books 

were sold. A new edition will be 

published soon in different languages 
as well. We all felt great joy to offer to 

the public the book with such a 

beautiful content and that it was 

received so well. 

Several city majors, news agencies and 

the Croatian national TV were present. 

We hope that it was a first good step 
towards witnessing about God’s 

purpose of creation through children. 
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